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2nd February 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

World Book Day 

 

On Thursday 1st March, we will be taking part in ‘World Book Day’ to promote a love of 

reading amongst the children.  

 

As part of the day, children will be allowed to dress up as either their favourite character from 

a book or, if they fancy a challenge, they can choose to dress up as a title from a book (which 

their friends have to then guess). 

 

The children will be receiving a £1 book token, which they can spend on one of the £1 ‘World 

Book Day’ books or put it towards another book of their choice. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Mrs H. West 

Headteacher 

 


